
Grakon, LLC Receives PACCAR Quality Achievement Award 
 
Grakon, LLC announced today they received PACCAR’s prestigious “2009 Quality 
Achievement Award” for achieving 50 PPM or better quality levels.  PACCAR’s 
requirement of 50 PPM consists of maintaining non-conforming parts (NCP) at a rate of 
less than 50 PPM (parts per million) sold from its suppliers.  Grakon, LLC has received 
this award for the past four years and is committed to continually setting this level of 
excellence in the future. 
 
 “We, at Grakon, are quite proud PACCAR’s recognition for our sub-50 PPM 
performance because we pride ourselves in working smart to achieve those results.  Our 
pre-launch, PPM mean-shift and Quality Roadmap processes are all designed to protect 
our customers from defects,” said, Tony Pashigian, Vice President of Business 
Development. “Grakon has been a preferred supplier to PACCAR for over 30 years.  We 
currently supply hundreds of active part numbers to PACCAR and we look forward to a 
continued partnership of supplying high quality parts and exceeding their increasing 
expectations.”  
 
Grakon is a leading designer and manufacturer of custom interior lighting, exterior 
lighting, complex engineered and assembled molded trim components as well custom 
trim features such as nameplates and thresholds.  Grakon has been designing and 
manufacturing LED lighting for more than 10 years.  Most recently we have developed a 
strong focus in customizing the efficient use of LED lighting technology and are the 
leader in the heavy truck industry.  Grakon supplies all major OEM’s production and 
tiered assembly locations throughout the Americas, Europe and Asia. 
 
 
For further inquiries please visit www.Grakon.com or contact Nicole Quick at Grakon at 
+1.206.824.6000 or Nicole.quick@grakon.com.  
 
 
 
 


